
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board of Directors Meeting, July 29, 2015 

 
Board of Directors: 
 
President, Richard Sochon N1OV                         Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU                         
Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K                          Vice President, Bob Goldberg, WA4M 
Program Director, Bill Adkins W4KMA 
 
Rick opened the meeting at 1:00 PM 
 
Guests – Pat Masterson and Richard Wiczalkowski 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported club membership at 69 and $2,913.99 in the bank. 
 
Rick reviewed the agenda for next week’s August 5, Wednesday 2 PM  Florida Room 
meeting. 
 
Presentation will be by Darrel Kate on Disabled American Vets 
          
FIREWORKS 
The club received a thank you from David Floyd, President of the Community Association. 
 
ID CARDS 
Final version of club ID cards has been created. 
 
PUBLICITY 
We need to send more to newspaper about our club activities.   
Michael will take the photos and Bill Adkins will write a short article about the meeting. 
Rick handed out the email addresses of the Observer, the Sun, and SCC ADS and Events. 
 
Bob Goldberg we made money selling the donated equipment. 
On August 4 at 9:30 AM is the next testing for two taking the test. 
 
The board said it is ok to purchase up to $450 a new TV for the room as our TV broke. 
 
Bill Adkins wants to do the Extra Class if there is any interest.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 PM 
Dennis Russell, Secretary 


